
North Fontana Concerned Citizens Committee

In the 1970s, Jessie Turner
incorporated the Concerned
Citizens for the Development of
North Fontana as a non-profit
organization. 
Concerned Citizens organization
advocates for the needs of the
Black community in North
Fontana.



Black History Parade host since 1965



In 1970, the San Bernardino County Board of Supervisors adopted North Fontana as the
North Fontana Parks and Recreation District. 
The Board of Supervisors appointed the Black Awareness Parade Committee members as
District Commissioners, with Jessie Turner as Chairperson. 
Other community services include Thanksgiving baskets, providing employment
assistance, and housing assistance.

Community Events



Fontana established the Jessie Turner Community Center in honor of her
decades of leadership. 
Her memory lives through her daughter Ellen Turner, who operates the
Concerned Citizens organization today. 

Jessie Turner Legacy



Upcoming Events

Thank you, Concerned
Citizens for the

Development of North
Fontana for fighting for

the community for
decades.






   CreditsCreditsCredits

If you are interested in contributing to the collection contact us at
archives@csusb.edu.

Read more about Jessie Turner here:
https://blackvoicenews.com/.../breaking-ground-fontanas.../
https://www.latimes.com/.../la-xpm-2006-feb-19-re-guide19
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